
St. Mother Teresa of Calcutta Parish 

Dear Parishioners and Friends,  

Greetings of Christ’s peace! 

Beginning on Sat. May 23rd, our parish was certified to celebrate baptisms, weddings 

and funerals with no more than 10 people in attendance based on the guidelines from 

the State authorities and the Archdiocese.  

Starting on May 31st, St. Barbara Church will be reopened for PRIVATE prayers and 

devotions on Sundays from 9:30am to 11:30am. St. Therese Church will not be 

reopened until further notice.   

To arrange for a baptism, a wedding, or a funeral mass, please contact our parish 
offices.    
 
 
Below are some general rules you need to know: 
 
- No more than 10 worshippers are allowed into the church at any time. 
- Social distancing is strictly reinforced in church. 
- Our trained volunteers will greet you at the Church entrance and sit you in the    
designated pews. 
- Wearing a mask is required.  
- If other parishioners are waiting, the faithful should limit their time to 20 minutes. 
- Members of the same family can stay together. 
- If you belong to the vulnerable population (over 65 and/or with underlying health 
condition), we recommend you to stay at home.   
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation! 
 
 
By the way, if you haven’t done so, please sign up to our new email system by clicking 
this link:  https://stmotherteresaparish.activehosted.com/f/1 
 
 
Peace 
 
Fr. Francis Li 
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